
 

 

 

 

21sth October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next Friday 30th October 2020, Year 2 will be enjoying a Science based incursion by Jollybops 

Science Shows. This incursion is in place of the Year 2 excursion which was unfortunately 

cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.  

Students will watch two interactive shows related to their learning in Science this year: 

Show 1: ‘Moove and Groove with Energy’ - exploring forms of energy and their uses. 

Show 2: ‘Mix it Up’ - looking at properties of materials, chemical reactions and how we 

interact with and use the chemical world around us. 

These Science shows will take place within the school grounds. Students will attend school 

as a regular school day in their sports uniform. 

We are looking forward to an educational and exciting day of Science fun! 

Kind regards, 

Year 2 Teachers 

 


